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Announcements  

Sunday Serv ice 

Regist ra t ion  

In person services are 

cancelled until Covid 

cases go down. 

Sunday School  

Join us at 11am.  See the 

Zoom/WebEx link on 

Facebook WCAC 

English. 

Missionary news:  

Order of Service 
o Welcome and prayer 

o Worship with music 

o Congregational prayer 

o Sermon 

o Announcements 

 

Fe b ru ary  
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Sermon Title: 
The Holy God Who Saves Us 

Scripture passage: 
Numbers 20 

Dear prayer partner,  
May 2021 be a year of hope and renewal as you put your faith and trust in the Lord! As we reflect on 
God’s faithfulness for the past year, we would like to thank you for your faithful prayer and support for 
us especially in challenging time. On behalf of C&MA global ministry in Canada we appreciate your 
support to the Global Advance Fund that supports IWs working tirelessly to advance His kingdom work in 
different parts of the world…. May God’s unfailing love, hope and care be upon His servants during the 
Covid-19 pandemic around the world.  
As we enter the 2021, one of the focuses is to disciple the believers to grow deeper in their faith and 
knowledge of Christ Jesus. To become a true disciple of Jesus that makes other disciples wherever they 
go. We and our co-worker Anne Louie will preach and teach each Sunday on lessons about Christian Life 
over the next six months. This week, we initiated Bible devotion and sharing chat group to encourage 
them to read and study the book of Luke. Pray the Holy Spirit would speak in their hearts and transform 
their lives as they read His word. Pray they would have the diligence to follow the devotional reading to 
foster good habits in their Christian life. 
 A new fishing pond. Despite Covid social restrictions, God opened a door for us to connect with new 
families at the community park. Betty is part of this new Moms group since November and has 
developed good relationships with them. We sense this is a good way to help the shut-in moms to have 
the opportunity to meet other moms in a safe open environment. Pray for these families as they have 
less fear than before and have more confidence stepping out. The kids enjoy doing the crafts Betty has 
prepared for them with their moms, and they also enjoy playing with other kids at the park. Pray for this 
new opportunity for us to witness Christ’s love and care for them. On Wednesdays Betty and I would do 
English class for few kids and their moms at our home and have a meal together. Pray for Zoey, Sylvia, 
Tina and Josie whom Betty came to know since last October that we would have the opportunity to 
share God’s story with them during these interactions.  
Mr. K whom we have known for the past two years came by two weeks ago to bid farewell before 
returning to his homeland. His wife already back home last Summer, she attended Victor’s English Bible 
class in the past year and they participated in many outreach activities together. We have become good 
friends. He would like to keep in touch with us and is thankful for the help we offered him. Please pray 
for him that he would come to know Jesus in his homeland. Pray also for those who have heard of the 
gospel that they would continue to seek Him and grow in their faith in their homeland. Once again we 
give thanks to the Lord for your prayer and support. 
Victor and Betty Chin 

How to give to missions: 

If you would like to donate to the work of Victor and Betty, give 

to the Global Advance Fund at: https://www.cmacan.org/give/ 

https://www.cmacan.org/give/

